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THE CITY OF MOBILE, ALABAMA 
BOARD OF ZONING ADJUSTMENT 

LETTER OF DECISION 

October 4, 2017 

James and Laura Miller 
620 Cumberland Rd E. 
Mobile, AL 36608 

Re: #6127 
(Case #B0A-000178-2017) 
James Randolph Miller, Jr.  
620 Cumberland Road East 
(West side of Cumberland Road East, 136'+ North of Cumberland Road South) 

Dear Applicant(s) / Property owner(s): 

On October 2, 2017, the Board of Zoning Adjustment considered your request for a Side and 
Rear Setback Variances to allow a storage building 5'6" from the side property line and 
rear 6'5" from the rear property line in an R-1, Single-Family Residential District at the 
above referenced location. 

Due to the fact that a revised public notification must be given for the further reduced side 
yard setback request, the Board held the request over until the November 6th  meeting to 
allow sufficient time for the revised notification to be given. 

For additional assistance call (251) 208-5895. 

Sincerely, 

BOARD OF ZONING ADJUSTMENT 
William Guess, Chairman 

P.O. Box 1827 • MOBILE, ALABAMA 36633-1827 
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